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From: Mysta Ward
To: Lauren Stevens
Subject: Hillview Way accidents and deaths
Date: Monday, December 12, 2022 11:17:03 AM


Dear Ms. Stevens,
I live on Bannack Place off of Black Pine Trail.  We built our house in 1989 and moved in in 1990. At that time only
3 houses were in this area and mail delivery was in a community mail box and we had to cross Hillview Way to
collect our mail.  It became so dangerous to cross that we were granted by the USPS to have our mail delivered to
our homes.  This was 1990!  Fast forward to 2022 and the traffic speeding down Hillview is alarming. There have
been 4 car accident deaths on this road that I know of and multiple car accidents resulting in injuries.  Now add in
the two huge developments that are being proposed and it will be disastrous. I foresee more accidents and possible
deaths if these proposals go forward.  Sometimes, enough is enough.
I hope all this will be considered; we are deeply concerned.
Sincerely,
Stewart and Mysta Ward
Sent from my iPhone
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